8 Hermitage Downs,
Grange road,
Rathfarnham,
Dublin 16

Date: 16/02/2020

Manager of the Summer Internship Programme,
Byrne Wallace Solicitors,
88 Harcourt Street,
Dublin 2
Re: Summer Internship application

Dear Sir/Mam,

As a final year law student at DCU, it is with great enthusiasm that I am writing to you to apply for the summer internship programme at Byrne Wallace. Having recently completed an Erasmus year at the University of Warsaw in Poland, I wish to apply the knowledge and experience I have obtained in the professional and commercial environment that is Byrne Wallace.
	
With a reputation for excellence and professionalism, as well as a rich history, Byrne Wallace is among the most pre-eminent law firms in Ireland. Successfully obtaining an internship at a firm with such a diverse portfolio of practice areas would be a unique and unrivalled opportunity for any prospective candidate. The firms commitment to achieving excellence is evident by the variety of accolades awarded to it over the years, including Law Firm of the Year 2016 and Excellence in Client Service to name but a few. Further exemplifying the firms commitment high standards is the fact that it is the only top ten law firm in Ireland with Lexel accreditation. For an aspiring candidate such as myself, receiving such a mark of quality and professionalism clearly sets Byrne Wallace apart from its competitors.
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I am excited about the possibility of meeting with meeting with you to discuss this outstanding opportunity with Byrne Wallace. I look forward to hearing from you, and I appreciate your time and Consideration.

Sincerely,
Robin Stratford







